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The industry experts at Super Casino have shared the feedback from the recent Responsible Gaming Day held
in Brussels.
The event, which was organised by the EGBA, included a round table on the role of the European Union in
online gambling, discussing a number of topics including market development as well as some of the key
issues facing operators and regulators. Asked about what the online gambling sector could learn from
other industries, Patrick Van Eecke, partner at the Brussels IPT Department of DLA Piper, believed it was
useful to look towards the film and music industries to see how they have handled the distribution of
illegal content, to discover how to provide a well-controlled, secure and legally compliant environment.
Other speakers at the event included Claire Bury from Internal Market, Simon Holliday from H2 Gambling
Capital and Maarten Haijer from the EGBA itself.
Dedicated to promoting responsible gambling, the team at Super Casino had been following the build-up to
the event and were keen to see what thoughts and feedback arose from it. A representative from the firm
gives their views on the outcome.
“Looking at how other industries have dealt with issues such as legal compliance is a very interesting
idea. The comparisons Patrick Van Eecke draws between the online gambling industry and the film and music
sectors are very insightful and should certainly be taken into consideration. More intelligent and
thorough regulation will benefit both operators and consumers themselves. Here at Super Casino we
actively encourage our customers to play online casino games (http://www.supercasino.com/)
responsibility, offering the opportunity to play for fun, as well as providing details for support
groups.”
With authentic live roulette games (http://www.supercasino.com/games/roulette) broadcast on Channel 5 and
Sky channel 862, Super casino is the longest running and most popular online TV casino in the world.
Famous for providing a realistic gaming experience online, Supercasino.com offers games to suit a variety
of tastes, including roulette, blackjack, card games, table and video poker as well as a selection of
Super Casino slot games and arcade games.
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